
 

 

To: Jeannette Mageo, Chair of Senate 

From: Denise Yost, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee 

Date: January 29, 2018 

RE: Changes to the Faculty Manual in Section III.G.3.4 Privileges of Emeritus Rank 

On behalf of the FAC, I am writing to recommend Faculty Senate approval of the 
attached revision to the Faculty Manual, which modifies this section to make the 
language more relevant over time, moving away from language that might change 
based on specific technologies.  

The motion passed with a majority vote. The committee recommends that the proposed 
changes to the Faculty Manual be forwarded to the Faculty Senate for discussion and 
approval. 

 


